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The Fourth Triennial Meeting now belongs Io the past of
the W.A. We trust that the results of that meeting will be
invigorating and far-searching. There seems to be a diversity
of opinion as to whether money would not be of more value in
forwarding the work of Missions, the spread of the Gospel of
Jesus Christ, than the Dorcas Work, in which we fully believe
the members of the Auxiliary take a very warm interest, and we
do think that the letters received by the different Branches, from
Missionaries, thanking them for bales, etc., of clothing, prove
that the.Dorcas work is highly appreciated. A full report of
the Triennial Meeting will, no doubt, appear in the Provincial
pages of this issue of the LEAFLET. There have been daily
reports in the Morftreal Sta,, of what has been done. I hope
the address of the Bishop of Algoma will be published in the
Provincial pages, so that it may reach as many of the members
of the Auxiliary as possible. More, and ever more, is asked of
the Auxiliaty ; greater and more urgent is the need for help;
and we quail at our seeming inability to meet the various
appeals. " Of yourselves ye can do nothing."

IN MEMORIAM.

On September I9th, Robert Hamilton, Esq., of Hainwood,
Quebec, passed to his rest. One of the truest most generous of
God's servants has gone from us. There cannot be one parish


